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The first ever ULAPS cinema rave formerly slated for December 2011 would finally take place on the 1st of
february 2012 (ceterisparibus) at the Genesis deluxe cinemas.
 
 The details of the movie would be out soon but it promises to be fun as there would be after party to further
raise the bar of fun and excitement. Ticket is N1000 only! You can contact any of the executives for further
details or your class reps.
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